Your Voice, Our Future
Help Shape the Path Forward for Our Town

Join the Comprehensive Plan Update Task Force and
ensure our community thrives for generations.

To get involved:

» Recommend town priorities for the future. Email: plan@townofwashburn.wi.gov
 Learn more about the Task Force: townofwashburn.wi.gov/planning-commission
+ Sign up for updates on meeting agendas: townofwashburn.wi.gov

+ Attend meetings and share your ideas!

TOWN BOARD ELECTIONS

The Town of Washburn is governed by elected representatives comprised of a Town Chair, and
two Supervisors. The board is supported by non-voting members: an elected clerk and
treasurer.

All positions are elected for two year terms in April of the odd numbered years. New officers
are sworn into office at the April meeting of the Town Board.

The process to be placed on the ballot to serve begins Dec. 1, 2024. Contact the Town of
Washburn Clerk Lance Twombly to obtain the paperwork and signature papers. 707-499-4676
OR email clerk@townofwashburn.wi.gov



